
CORSAIR-V MAMOLA 3
What can we say about Randy Mamola? One of the most popular and recognizable riders from MotoGP - even 
though he last competed when it was still called “500 GP” - Randy continues to promote and represent Arai and 
the sport with great style and presence. For almost two decades, Arai has produced Mamola replicas, changing it 
every so often just to keep it fresh. The latest in that string is the new Mamola-3, keeping the theme alive, but 
adding new details that get fans, collectors, and even the new rider excited about wanting to own this understated 
but interesting design. For now the new Mamola-3 is available only in Red, but consumer demand may encourage 
Arai to offer other color options, as they have done in the past. Look for the new Mamola-3 to start landing in the 
US market around Mid-December.
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